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Overview 
The 2017-2018 PTCA Board exceeded every 
single goal - financial or otherwise - that 
was set at the beginning of the year. 

May PTCA Meeting 
We had a great turnout for our May meeting 
on 5/8 (held at the EC), which included the 
end of the year picnic.  200 dinners were 
purchased!  The slate for the 2018-2019 
PTCA Executive Board was voted on and ap-
proved, as was the 2018-2019 budget. 

Mini Grants 
We awarded close to $10,000 in Mini Grants 
for the 3rd round! 

EC Yearbook 
Has gone to print, and we are doing every-
thing that we can to have them arrive on 
5/23.  This was definitely a huge source of 
stress this year, and the plan is to start 
working on things in the Fall of next year to 
alleviate any issues. 

5th/8th Grade Graduations 
We are coordinating plans for both gradua-
tions, and will provide cakes/drinks for both 
events.  We are waiting to hear back from 
Kroger to see if they will provide the cakes 
at no cost. 

Committees 
We are working on securing committee 
chairs for the 2018-2019 school year, with 
Nikki Zimmerman leading the charge.  We 
are considering not having Fall Fest if we are 
unable to find a chair by the end of the 
2017-2018 school year. 

Goals 
Increase PTCA membership 
Increase ANCS/PTCA volunteerism 
Increase PTCA awareness 
Secure committee chairs for 2018-2019 by the end of this school year 

Submitted by Hannah Beth Millman

Upcoming PTCA Events: 

Final PTCA Board Meeting:   
Monday, May 21st 

Other:  We have learned this 
year that many committees 
have been operating without 
any actual PTCA oversight for 
many years, and have been 
working diligently to change 
that. 


